
HTI Supplemental Information 
 
On 30 March 2011, HTI finalized an agreement with Truk International Fund on a 
convertible note the fund held.  The agreement includes no stock transactions.  
HTI will make equal cash payments in the amount of $7000 a month for 14 
consecutive months until the negotiated amount of the note is satisfied.  Total 
amount of the payments will be $98,000.  It should be noted that HTI has already 
made three of these payments beginning in February and HTI considers the terms 
to be very favorable to the company.   
 
This notification is being made known to shareholders via Pinksheets in keeping 
with the CEO’s wishes to maintain transparency regarding its debt structure. 
  


